
         

Bagshot Infant School 

School Lane 

Bagshot 

Surrey GU19 5BP 

 

Telephone: 01276 473385  

Fax:        01276 451759 

e-mail:     info@bagshot.surrey.sch.uk  

website:   www.bagshot.surrey.sch.uk 

twitter:     @BagshotInfant 

Headteacher: Miss K Aldred 

 

 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 

Summer Newsletter No.3  
 19th May 2023   
   

     

 
 

Tt 

 

       

 

 

 

k 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
The time seems to have flown by rather quickly this half-term and I am sure, the next will be the same! Our Year 2 children 
have been busy undertaking their Statutory Assessment Tests (SATs) this past week, we have been very proud of the 
resilience the children have shown and the effort they all put in. 
 
Thank you to everyone that has already returned their year group trip permission forms and payments, if you have not yet 
done so please do so as soon as you are able. 
 
I wish you all a restful weekend, and relaxing half term break, when it arrives. 
Miss K Aldred - Headteacher 
 

 
 
 
                                             

Breakfast Club Summer Term 2 
 
We are now taking bookings for breakfast club for the final term 
of the academic year. Please complete a booking form and return 
payment to the school office no later than Wednesday 24th May, 
so that we can plan staffing accordingly.  
 
Further details can be found on our website here: 
https://www.bagshot.surrey.sch.uk/our-children/clubs/ 
 

Key Dates 
 
26/05 Last day of term 
 
29/05-02/06 Half term 
05/06 Inset day- school closed 
06/06 School reopens 
07/06 Year 2 Trip  
15/06 Year R trip 
26/06 Year 1 Trip  
27/06 Transition day  
30/06 Annual reports sent to parents 
03/07 Open afternoon for parents 3.30-5.00 
09/07 Summer Fair 12.00-2.00 
11/07 Sports Day 1.45pm 
17/07 Year 2 Leavers Disco 
18/07 Year R Celebration assembly (09.30) 
19/07 Year 1 Celebration assembly (09.30) 
20/07 Year 2 Celebration assembly (09.30) 
21/07 Last day of term 
 
Full term dates can be found here 
 

 
 

Lateness 
 
I am seeing increasing numbers of children arrive late for school 
each morning. Please ensure you leave plenty of time in the 
morning, to arrive between 08.40-08.50. After this time your child 
will receive a late mark, as well as having missed valuable learning 
time. I would appreciate your support in ensuring your child 
arrives on time please. 
 

Coin Race - Monday 22nd May 
 
FOBSA will be holding their annual Coin Race on Monday 22nd 
May. The children need to bring in as much loose change as 
possible to then join together, in a ‘race’ to see which class has 
raised the most money and created the longest line of coins. 

Summer Dress Sale - Friday 26th May 
 
We will be holding another 2nd hand summer dress sale on Friday 
26th May, after school. Hopefully the weather will be kinder this 
time and you can buy a nearly new summer dress or two for the 
term ahead. School Lunches 

 
Please remember; children must either have school 
dinner every day, or their own packed lunch every 
day, they can not swap between the two during the 
week. It is very difficult to cater for fluctuating 
numbers in this way. If you think your child would 
like to swap their choice, please inform the school 
office via info@bagshot.surrey.sch.uk 
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